Drawing Two.

This drawing shows a section of Alfie Byrne Road extending from the entrance to the Eastpoint Causeway for approximately 170 metre towards the junction with the East Wall Road.
The current arrangement provides for two inbound traffic lanes between the entrance to the Eastpoint Causeway and the junction with East Wall Road.
The proposed works provides for a reallocation of the road space with the existing inbound traffic lane closest to the kerb being converted into a two way cycle lane, 2.5 metre wide.
A new extruded concrete kerb will be laid between the cycle lanes and the remaining inbound traffic lane. The extruded kerb has regular gaps in it to cater for existing entrances and drainage along its length.
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